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Dear Ways and Means subcommittee members. 

I want to voice my support for HB2001.  As a Realtor, I believe this bill will create market
incentives to build the missing housing our state needs. A win-win!

Thank you,

Maxwell Pratt
 
Real Estate Broker
ODONNELLGROUPREALTY
Keller Williams Realty Professionals
1221 NW Everett Street
Portland, OR, 97209
 
Office: 503.281.1404
Cell: 206.853.5988
 
www.odonnellgrouprealty.com
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